
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to voice my concern about Oregon Ballot Measure 110 and voice my support for its repeal as we continue to 
see the negative effects of this change in the law.  I didn’t initially support this measure but was open minded to the 
possibility that it could be beneficial in some ways, however, seeing the rampant increase in drug use, overdoses and 
homelessness in Oregon since its approval have made it clear that this was a mistake and that a repeal is in order to 
enforce drug use and protect our communities.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Mike Condon 
Resident of Bend, Oregon   
 


